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Florence Simmons Global Experience Scholarship



Your UPEI education is 
a major investment

At the University of Prince Edward Island, 
we recognize the significant contribution 
that you and your family make towards your 
education. And, we want to ensure that you 
are aware of all of the available resources.

The Florence Simmons Global Experience 
Scholarships will be awarded to students 
who have applied and been accepted to 
participate in a minimum of one full semester 
abroad through the UPEI Office of Study 
Abroad and International Collaboration, 
and who have demonstrated an academic 
average of 75% or greater in all courses to 
date. For more information please email 
Sherilyn Acorn-LeClair at sdacorn@upei.ca

Florence Simmons Global Experience Scholarship

www.upei.ca/studyabroad/international-exchange




